APS Encour ages Student Resear chersfor Sixth Year

November 02, 2016

More than 150 student and faculty researchers from more than 25 institutions converged on Fordham
University on October 23 for the 28th Greater New Y ork Conference on Behavioral Research. This
year’s conference featured 44 presentations by 70 psychological scientists who were selected by a
review committee of 10 faculty from local colleges. Approximately one-third of these presenters were
student researchers delivering their first conference presentations.

APS actively supports student research and is one of eight professional organizations that endorse this
annual conference. Thisisthe sixth year that APS has offered a complimentary 1-year membership to all
student and faculty participants as a welcome into the field of psychological science.

In the photo below, more than 100 students and faculty thank APS for its generosity during the gala
evening reception.

The committee for the conference was chaired by Mica McKnight with Elaine P. Congress, both of
Fordham University. Please send any inquiries to Conference Director Harold Takooshian at

takoosh@aol.com.
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